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Richard Eugene Cochran, 71, died at 11:07 p.m. Sunday, December 10, 2017 at Alton 
Memorial Hospital.  Born June 3, 1946 in Alton, he was the son of Lloyd B. and Velma 
(Buhs) Cochran.  Mr. Cochran served in the U.S. Navy.  Surviving are two sisters, 
Norma (Larry) Hauck of Godfrey and Marge Chapman of Calais, Maine, and a brother, 
Robert (Kathryn) Cochran of Lebanon, MO.  Along with his parents, he was preceded in 
death by three brothers and three sisters.  Private burial will be held at the Alton 
National Cemetery.  Gent Funeral Home in Alton is in charge of arrangements.  Online 
guestbook and information may be found at www.gentfuneralhome.com
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